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MOAA

Military Officers Association of America




“Never Stop Serving”

Arkansas Military Officers Association of America (MOAA)

Council of Chapters (COC)

P.O. Box 180755

Fort Smith, Arkansas 72918

  The next quarterly Arkansas MOAA Council of Chapters (COC) meeting will be in-person on Sat, 23 April 2022 from 11 AM until 2:30 PM at Mike’s Place, 808 Front St, Conway, AR.  
  Erin Stone, Senior Director of Councils and Chapters at MOAA will attend this council meeting (having visited the NWA chapter the night before). Council business includes Advocacy in Action (AiA) updates, ROTC/JROTC updates, 2023 legislative priorities for each chapter, and the whole chapter catchment area/un-chaptered MOAA members discussion that has been on-going. The final meeting agenda will be posted on the website. 
  Council Treasurer Sam Sansom reminds each chapter that your 2022 council dues ($1 per chapter member) are due 1 March each year. 
  For more information you can contact John Posey, Lieutenant Colonel (Retired), US Army, Secretary, Arkansas MOAA Council of Chapters at (479) 650-5663 or jposey10@cox.net.
